From: Carey Booth

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: in support of SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:17:29 PM

Dear Senators,

I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes
in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the
mentally ill. It will close the loopholes in our laws that let domestic
abusers and other dangerous people buy guns.

In light of the most recent domestic double murder/suicide in San
Bernadino, it is past time to fix this.

Thanks,

Carey Booth

1628 SE Salmon St
Portland, OR 97214
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